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Subject: EH/764/SK - Postponed Gemini Outage - 19th August 2007  

Dear Shipper  

Further to the cancellation of the Gemini outage on 12th August, due to continuing technical 
difficulties it has also been necessary to postpone the Gemini outage scheduled for 19th 
August.  Work is underway to re-plan the remaining activities to enable the implementation to 
go ahead.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and as soon as revised dates are known a 
further communication will be issued.  

If you need any further information, please contact your xoserve Customer team.  

Kind regards  

 

Sat Kalsi 

Infrastructure Manager 

xoserve 

Telephone; Internal 7592 2644, Direct Line 0121 623 2644 

Mobile; 07979 707551 
email;Sat.Kalsi@xoserve.com 


